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May 3M X9U5* 

Dear Abe* 

this Is a somewhat belated but no 
lea* sincere note to express the appreciation 
of a l l of the Board, including syself* for 
the able assistance you provided during the 
hearings and on the Senate f loor in connection 
with the passage ty the Senate of the b i l l on 
gold reserve requireeaents. 

Tour cam interest and thorough grasp 
of the natter were particularly helpful in 
bringing about passage of the measure in an 
entirely satisfactory fora. 

With kindest personal regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

the Honorable Abe Murdock, 
United States Senate, 
Washington 25, D# C* 
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